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It is with a heavy heart that we mourn
a valued and cherished team member,
Johnny Wactor, whom we lost to a
random act of violence a week ago.
This has been difficult to process for
all who knew him. He was beloved
amongst his peers and co-workers,
and we will all miss his talent and
generous spirit. Our hearts go out to
his family and everyone affected by
this senseless, terrible tragedy.

At Level 8, we take safety very
seriously. Since we opened, we have
provided the option for security
escorts to the nearby parking lot to
our staff after hours. And in light of
this tragic incident, we have been
talking to our team and professionals
in the field, and are actively
researching additional safety
measures for our staff.

We understand that a tragedy such as
this impacts everyone differently and
profoundly. We are committed to
providing a safe and supportive
environment for everyone at Level 8.

There is a GoFundMe that Johnny's
family has started: Justice for Johnny:
Family Support -
https:/fwww.gofundme.com/f/justice-
for-johnny-family-support (Link in bio)



The individuals involved in this
shooting are still at large. If anyone
has any information, anonymous tips
can be submitted by calling L.A.
Regional Crime Stoppers at 1-800-
222-8477 or visiting the Crime
Stoppers website.
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